
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
SUBJECT:   MEMBERSHIP 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that  , Appointments Sub-Committee, has made the following 
executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the reasons set out below. 
 
 
Summary of Decision 
 
On 25 April 2022 the Appointments Sub-Committee met to discuss the appointment of 
the Director of Environment. At 15:02 a candidate was selected for this post.  
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